
 

 

 

 

 

 

Lawrence County Transportation Studies 
Open House 

Public Involvement Meeting 
 

The KYOVA Interstate Planning Commission is conducting transportation studies for Lawrence 

County and the City of Ironton.  The studies are identifying short-term and long-term solutions 

that will address the truck movements within the City of Ironton following the opening of the 

new Ohio River crossing, the future of bicycle and pedestrian plans for the County and City of 

Ironton, and improvements to Park Avenue within the City of Ironton.    

 

A public involvement meeting will provide valuable input and a unique perspective into the 

development of the plans.  KYOVA would like to request your participation to provide input into 

draft concepts that have been developed. A public meeting will be held:   

 

Date: July 18, 2017 

Time: 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm 

Location: Ironton City Center,  

301 South 3
rd

 St.,  

Ironton, OH 
 

The purpose of this meeting is to share the status of the process, review draft concepts, and 

address any concerns as we proceed forward.  The meeting will be held in an open house format 

to allow you to review the information at your pace and to provide information and ask questions 

of the project team. No formal presentation will be scheduled during this time. 

 

If you should have any questions about the meeting or project, please contact 

matt.selhorst@hdrinc.com. 
 

 

 


